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AVAILABILITY OF AADHAAR DATA WITH PRIVATE COMPANIES 

 

3687.  DR. K. V. P. RAMACHANDRA RAO: 

 

Will the Minister of ELECTRONICS AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY be pleased to 

state: 

 

(a) whether it is a fact that Telangana Government has registered a case regarding availability 

of Aadhaar Data with private companies;  

 

(b) if so, the details thereof; and  

 

(c) whether Government has taken a serious note of the issue and if so, the details thereof? 

 

ANSWER 

 

MINISTER FOR ELECTRONICS AND INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY  

(SHRI RAVI SHANKAR PRASAD) 

 

(a) to (c): Yes,  Sir.  Unique Identification Authority of India (UIDAI) has registered a 

complaint with Telangana Police. Based on the Report of Inspector General of Police, West 

Zone, Hyderabad and I/c SIT, a complaint was lodged by the UIDAI which has been 

registered vide FIR no.278/2019 on 12.04.2019 at Madhapur Gutalla PS, Cyberabad against  

Management of M/s IT Grids India Pvt Ltd and others. 

 

******* 

 

 

 

 

 

 


